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March 10, 1975

Congressman John Young
Congress of the United States
House of Representatives
2419 Rayburn Building
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Congre Eman Young;

I have received the two copies of the President's Twenty-
Eihth Annual Report on Unitc States Participation in the United
States.

Congressman Young; I want to thank you for mailing me the
reports and I always appreciate your assistance.

Very sincerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia


